
 
 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 There will be a public hearing on an ordinance with respect to the approval by Greenville 
County, South Carolina of a fee-in-lieu-of-tax (FILOT) and the granting of certain infrastructure 
tax credits. The FILOT and the infrastructure tax credits will be entered into by Greenville 
County with JTEKT Automotive South Carolina, Inc. The facility is located at 1866 Old Grove 
Road, Piedmont, South Carolina. Said public hearing is to occur at a meeting of the Greenville 
County Council on Tuesday, June 19, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers.  
 
 
      GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA 
 
      Herman G. Kirven, Chairman  
      Greenville County Council 
       
 


